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TALLIES AND STICKERS FOR THE UNIVERSITY’S OFFICIAL VEHICLES 

As part of the upgrade of security of official vehicles in the University, Management 

has decided that security tallies and stickers be issued to all official vehicles. 

All Deans, Directors, Heads of Departments and allied Units are enjoined to please 

arrange for the collection of these security items for all their official vehicles from the 

Campus Security’s Main Office. 

It is important to note that all official vehicles may soon be disallowed from exiting 

the campus without these security items. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


